North Middle School
Site Based Council
January 3, 2013

The North Middle School Site Based Council met January 3, 2013.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, Trish Morton, Connie Abell, Cheryl Brooks, and Steve Everage.  David Huddle was absent
Opening Business:
Agenda:  Ms. Morton made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Brooks seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Morton made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Brooks seconded.
Guests:  Ms. McGray recognized Tammy Stephens.
Good News Report:  
Ms. McGray reported that the first few days back from break have gone smoothly.  She made sure to stop by every classroom the first day back as well as having class meetings.
North Middle will be hosting the Academic Team District Governors Cup Competition later in January.
JLC students were invited to sing at the Commanders Reception at the Ft. Knox Leaders Club.
Planning:
The CSIP will be ready for review at the February meeting.
The semester SIG report has been sent in.
Vision screenings will be done for Intervention Students starting January 10, 2013.
Budget:
The council reviewed the monthly financial report.  The Cheerleading account was in question due the negative balance.  Uniforms were ordered, but have not all been paid for.
New Business:
The monthly meetings will now start at 4:15.

The council adjourned to executive session to discuss the hiring of a teacher vacancy at 5:19.  
Next SBDM:  Ms. Morton made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Brooks seconded.  The meeting adjourned at 5:59.  The next meeting will be held February 7, 2013, at 4:15.


